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3 Stolen Vehicles Recovered in NED, ED 

 

North-Eastern Division conducted several anti-crime exercises 

between 1 pm to 11 pm which led to the recovery of several vehicles 

yesterday.  

 

Police are following leads into the discovery of a white Toyota 

Fielder Wagon which was detected on Parris Boulevard, Laventille 

on November 27th. Barataria Criminal Investigations Department 

and officers from the Barataria Police Station received information 

that led them to the find.  

 

In another exercise, officers of the Morvant Police Station 

responded to a report of Robbery with Aggravation which occurred 

yesterday. Acting on the information received, the officers made 

their way to Coconut Drive, in the vicinity of Malick Secondary 

School, where they canvassed the area which resulted in the 

recovery of one grey Hyundai Accent. The vehicle was taken to the 

station for processing and police are continuing leads into this 

recovery.    

 

According to another police report, officers received information of 

a vehicle parked along Lower Rio Grande Road, Matura on 

November 27th, around 12:15 pm.  

 

Checks revealed that the grey Nissan Wingroad was that which was 

taken from a police officer during a Robbery in the Sangre Grande 
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district in the vicinity of the Sangre Grande Hospital on November 

25th.  

 

The vehicle was towed to the Sangre Grande Police Station to be 

processed. 

 

Senior Superintendent (Ag.), Eastern Division, Ryan Khan, thanks 

the public who ‘See something and say something.’  

 

He says this civic duty will reunite an owner with their vehicle. 
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